
NIPPON HOSO KYOKAI 
UCHISAIWAI -CHO, CHI YODA-KU 

TOKYO, JAPAN 

January 10, 1953 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 

434 Maple Street NE 
Albuquerque 
New Mexico, U.S.A. 

Dear Mr. Maguire, 

Your letters sent direct to the Hiroshima, 
the Sendai stations have just reached us respectively. 
Thank you very much for your reports on the reception status 

of our medium wave broadcastings for domestic services. 

At present, all local stations in Japan are 

not verifying and we are taking over their job, confirming 
all reception reports sent to them. 

Herewith enclosed, you will please find a 
sheet of our latest program schedule for international 
broadcast, which I hope will be of some help to your future 
reception. Your information on this beaming is also welcome 
for the improvement of the quality of our overseas services 

intended for foreigners abroad. 

Thanking you again for your reports, I remain, 

Very truly yours, 

for ISAMU YAMAZAKI 
Chief, International 
Broadcasting Section 

AM/632 

ENCL.: Three photoes of the Sendai Transmitting Station. 


